
 

October 27, 2021 

 

Re: Rancho Rinconada Recreation and Park District  

 

On November 4, 2021, the Parks and Recreation Commission will be considering a 

recommendation that the City not proceed with the annexation of Rancho Rinconada 

Recreation and Park District (RRRPD) until such time that the RRRPD Board requests that the 

City annex the facility, or until LAFCO initiates a transfer of the facilities management from 

the RRRPD Board to the City. (https://cupertino.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx) 

 

Members of the public are welcome to participate in the Parks and Recreation Commission’s 

teleconference meeting by registering in advance. Registration information is provided on the 

meeting agenda to be available at https://cupertino.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. One can also 

receive an e-mail notification when the November 4 Parks and Recreation Commission meeting 

agenda is posted by registering at https://www.cupertino.org/visitors/enotification-signup. 

Alternatively, written communications regarding this agenda item can be emailed to 

parkscommission@cupertino.org.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joanne Magrini 

Director of Parks and Recreation 


